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Chris Austin

From: Flanagan, Brian [Brian.Flanagan@rbc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 3:17 PM
To: rentalhelp
Subject: 2015 QAP

  
Mark, Scott and Chris: 
  
Sorry this email is a day late but I have concerns that the lowest credits per unit tiebreaker will result in deals that are 

stressed and have absolutely no room for error.  Deals will have to run efficiently (in a market where we typically see 

negative trending) in order to support additional must-pay debt and increased deferred developer fees where investors 

look to paid developer fee to correct hiccups down the line. 
  
I suggest that you do away with the lowest credits per unit tiebreaker and instead award credits to deals with the best 

location suited for the project and to the most experienced development team. 
  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
  
Thanks,  
  
Brian C. Flanagan 

Director - Acquisitions 

RBC Capital Markets 

Tax Credit Equity Group 

4720 Piedmont Row Drive, Suite #240 
Charlotte, NC 28210 
W: 980-233-6462 

NEW CELL: 704-491-8511 

brian.flanagan@rbc.com 
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The sender does not waive any of its rights, privileges or other protections respecting this information.   

Any distribution, copying or other use of this E-Mail or the information it contains, by other than an intended recipient, is not sanctioned and is prohibited. 

If you received this E-Mail in error, please delete it and advise the sender (by return E-Mail or otherwise) immediately.  

This E-Mail (including any attachments) has been scanned for viruses.  

It is believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened.  
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E-Mail received by or sent from RBC Capital Markets is subject to review by Supervisory personnel.  

Such communications are retained and may be produced to regulatory authorities or others with legal rights to the information. 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE:  TO COMPLY WITH U.S. TREASURY REGULATIONS, WE ADVISE YOU THAT ANY U.S. FEDERAL TAX ADVICE INCLUDED IN THIS 
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